NOTICE

Those candidates of CHSL Examination 2016 whose Skill
Test was scheduled on 27.11.2017, and who did not appear
in the Skill Test due to the reason that they could not
download their e-Admit Card for the Skill Test, are informed
that the Commission has decided to arrange to conduct Skill
Test for them on a later date. Candidates whose Skill Test
was scheduled on 27.11.2017, and who could not download
their e-Admit Card, are requested to send their Roll Number
and name by email at contact@sscer.org by 30.11.2017, 6.00
PM confirming their willingness to appear for the Skill Test

again. Skill Test will be conducted for those candidates from
whom the above details are received by email within the
stipulated date and time.
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